
 

October 28, 2021  

Oxford County  

Att: David Mayberry 

Your worship Warden, David Mayberry, and distinguished council members:  

 

Re: St. Marys Memorial Hospital Renovation Project 

 

Thank you for attending our presentation on discussing the plans of our two-year (2022/2023) 

hospital renovation project.  

 

The St. Marys Healthcare Foundation would like to inform you that the requested budget, forty- 

five thousand dollars ($45,000.00), can be distributed over two years (2022/2023).   

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. We would welcome the opportunity to further discuss 

with the Council.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Cindy Bilyea 

Chairperson, St. Marys Healthcare Foundation  

 

Ken McCutcheon 

Fundraising Chair, St. Marys Healthcare Foundation  


